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Engineering Memorandum 

December 13, 2023 

 

RE:  December 19, 2023 Engineering Agenda Item Memo  

Annual Oversize Load Permit Agreement Renewal – Fisher Industries: 

 

Fisher Industries is one of our largest permit applicants for oversized loads.  Their main equipment yard 

location requires a permit for most loads in order to travel from their yard to the interstate. These 

permits are unable to be auto approved though the LoadPASS system due to their variability; therefore, 

an annual permit agreement was implemented in 2020.  This annual permit includes; an annual fee 

based on past usage, limitations on load weight, who can be permitted under this annual permit, the 

route it covers (Energy Drive to I-94 East Business Loop to the I-94 Interstate Exit 64, both directions), as 

well as some additional caveats.  This agreement is a renewal for 2024 with Fisher Industries. 

 

City engineering staff recommends approval of the agreement. 

 

Motion 

  

“Motion to (approve/deny) the Annual Oversized Load Permit Agreement for 

2023 with Fisher Industries.” 

 
Public Hearing for 2024 Road Maintenance Special Improvement District No. 202401-1   

Public Hearing for 2024 Road Maintenance Special Improvement District No. 202401-2   


